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Carol DeSoto

From: Nicholas Gardiner <info@email.actionnetwork.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 2:09 PM

To: Public Record

Subject: Come on, seriously.

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 

attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

County Commissioner, 

I am an elementary teacher in Charles County. I am grateful that I am continuing to get a 

paycheck when so many others aren’t right now. I’m not worried about whether or not the 

CCPS budget can be fully funded or not. Please continue to do the business of the county so 

that as many people can get paychecks as possible. I’ll continue to do my part to make sure 

that the students of Charles County receive the best education possible, no matter the 

outcome of the budget session. 

Thank you,  

Nicholas Gardiner  

Waldorf, MD 

Nicholas Gardiner  

nicholas_gardiner@yahoo.com  

11362 Stony Cove Drive  

Waldorf, Maryland 20601 

 

  

 

 


